
Dear Chair Barker, 
 
Our business has barely been able to stay afloat  through the last couple of years with the increased 
financial & administrative burdens placed on us as employers. I'm pretty sure HB 947 & 3031 is going to 
send us right down the drain. It is unfathomable to me how anyone thinks a small business can sustain 
this kind of constant battering. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
HOLLY MOSS 
537 NE 128th Ave 
Portland, OR 97230 
holly@tbcinfo.com 
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